Notice of Possible Quorum

In compliance with the State of Wisconsin Open Meeting Law requirements,
public notice is hereby given that a possible quorum of the Planning Commission
may be present:

Monday, June 16" and Monday June 30tht" 2025 from 7-9PM
As they meet to review and revise the Town’s Smart Growth Plan.
The work sessions will take place at the
Town Hall, 400 W. Main Street, Brooklyn WI 53521

No action or discussion of official town business will take place at these sessions.

Chris Gallagher
Clerk, Town of Brooklyn K



